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Offsite staff case in Bloomingdale 

• Marklund Philip Center (MPC), Bloomingdale:  A direct care employee 

from MPC tested positive via home test yesterday after community exposure 
and symptom onset. This person had not worked in the facility in the past week 
so this is not a facility-based case and does not put MPC into outbreak.  
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